
     

 

 
 
 
Mr Michael Lewis 
The Underfloor Heating Store 
26 Park Lane 
Ramsden Heath 
BILLERICAY 
Essex 
CM11 1NF 
 

19/08/2011 

Dear Michael, 

I am writing to say a huge thank you for your most recent donation of £1000 paid directly 
into our bank account. This means that with the support of your customers you have now 
contributed £3000 in support of our work here at Little Havens Children’s Hospice. 

Your donation means a great deal to us and the children and families that we care for. 
Putting it simply –we couldn’t continue caring without support from individuals, groups 
and businesses like you.  

Please accept my thanks on behalf of all of us here at Little Havens for your ongoing 
enthusiasm and support; it really is greatly appreciated. 

We hope to maybe see you at the Dunton Track Day on 18th September (details at 
www.littlehavens.org.uk or look forward to speaking to you again at some point soon. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Peter 
Peter Hall 07891 514182 
 


